
From:
Mickey Mantle

Sent:
Thursday, June 9, 2012 12:50 PM

To:
All Company
Subject:
Please help me welcome Mike xxx to Gracenote...

...Mike has begun work as a software engineer, working for Gary and with Paul, Steve, and Peter on the "Music System" project.  Mike brings a background in linguistics and programming, and was a graduate from Stanford last year.

Mike is sitting in the programming area, near the kitchen so please stop by and introduce yourself when you get a chance and help me welcome him to the company.

--Mickey

Here's what he has to say about himself:

Hi, I’m Mike and I’m excited to work at Gracenote for a while. I’m excited to be working here because, like many of the people who work here, I have an extreme interest in music and providing new cool ways of managing my numerous digital audio files. I received my BS in Symbolic Systems from Stanford about a year ago and prior to this worked at Sun Microsystems.

I like linguistics, Giants baseball, red wine, shows in the city, and every now and then playing some golf. I’m on the south side of the programming department in a cubicle next to the kitchen, so feel free to come by and see my bare cubicle walls.


